
Important Covid Update
Here are some important COVID updates:

• Vaccine Clinics - All state-run
vaccine clinics will close on
March 31. But, you can still
access a vaccine at many
pharmacies around the state!
Here is a link to all of the known
sites in NH offering the vaccine:
https://www.vaccines.gov/.

• COVID-19 Testing - The
COVID-19 testing site located outside of the Hunt Pool Bathhouse, 297
Maple Street, will be closing on March 15. There are still many locations
where you can access COVID-19 testing, which can be found here:
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdcs/covid19/documents/covid-testing-
options.pdf

• Call Center for In-Home Appointments - For people who can’t leave
their home: There is now a call center for people to call and request an in-
home booster/vaccine appointment. The On-Site Medical Services
Homebound Call Center has begun to accept call for in-home vaccination
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services.

Calls – The phone number for the Call Center is 603-338-9292 and is
open Monday – Friday, 9:00am – 5:00pm. There is voicemail for anyone
calling outside those hours.

Email – Requests can be made by emailing vaccinations@on-
sitemedservices.com.

Online – Individuals can request homebound vaccination services using
an online form found at https://www.onsitenh.com/vaccine.

Manchester PD & The Moore
Center Partner for Training

We're very proud of the important work we are doing with the Manchester
NH Police to collaborate on a year-long training project focusing on police
interaction with people with autism and other developmental disabilities.

The initial ‘Train the Trainer’ session is complete, and we'll be providing
additional support as they apply the knowledge in the development of
practical actions that lead to increased sensitivity and de-escalation
techniques, among other things.
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Now these officers will be able to go on and train others in the department
as well. The hope is that this will give officers a better understanding of
autism, the challenges it presents, and ultimately help them to interact with
autistic people in a more positive way.

Watch the video
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